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I have the honour, upon instructions from my Government, to request an 
immediate convening of the Security Council, to consider the prolonged, on-going 
and grave armed conflict which has been raging and intensifying between the 
Republic of Iraq and the Islamic Republic of Iran, since September of 1980. 

me conflict is assuming ever-widening dimensions which pose an imminent 
danger not only to regional peace, but to world peace and security in general. 

(Sisned) Hazen NUSEIBEH _~-L- 
Ambassador 

Permanrnt Representative 
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